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New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program Update 

 

Before the end of 2015, the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (Board) 

anticipates transitioning the administration of NJ’s Clean Energy Program 

(NJCEP) to a single Program Administrator.  This pending contract is 

intended to streamline program management, increase program flexibility 

and reduce administration costs and to ensure that the Clean Energy Program 

continues to help New Jersey’s residents, businesses and local governments 

reduce their energy bills at the lowest cost to ratepayers while providing a 

cleaner environment.    

 

While Board Staff work through this transition, the NJCEP remains fully 

funded and programs continue to accept applications.    While Staff 

anticipates that most programs will continue to operate without disruption, 

some programs like Direct Install (DI) and Local Government Energy Audit 

(LGEA) will experience planned interruptions in day-to-day operations due 

to the structure of the current DI contracts. Other programs may experience 

delays in the processing of applications or payments. The Board asks that 

interested and current customers be patient and look for regular updates on 

the status of the NJCEP transition via its website at NJCleanEnergy.com.  

 


